
  
I have been an active LACRALO member since 2007 as a representative of 
Internauta Brasil. Also, I was the first woman in the region to be selected as an 
ALAC member and a LACRALO Secretary.  

I was selected to represent LACRALO in the MSWG, Meeting Strategy WG, 
which worked in the future meeting strategy that make the recommendation of 
the actual ICANN´s model meetings model, conducting outreach and 
progressing policy. 
In all this years I have learn a lot about the needs of the LACRALO community 
and also the needs of the others RALOS.  
  
In addition to the above mentioned, in the past 2 years I was selected by the 
LACRALO community for the representation at the NOMCOM, where, as you 
may know, we received professional training in selecting people for important 
positions, including the ICANN Board.  
  
For this purpose, I will like to bring all my experience into this Committee. 
  
Looking forward to be accepted as a member of the BCEC. 
  
Warm regards,  
  
Sylvia Herlein Leite  
 


